
             

            Annex A 

Sent: 16 July 2018 14:31 

To: Cabinet Secretary for Transport, infrastructure and Connectivity 

Subject: From Emma Harper MSP 

Good afternoon, 

Please find attached letter from Emma Harper MSP. We look forward to hearing back from 

you soon. 

Kind regards, 

[redacted] 

 [redacted]  Parliamentary Assistant 

Office of Emma Harper MSP 

Tel:  [redacted] 

Mobile:  [redacted] 

Room M5.11, The Scottish Parliament 

Edinburgh, EH99 1SP 
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Michael Matheson MSP  

Cabinet Secretary   

Transport, Infrastructure and Connectivity   

The Scottish Government   

By Email Only   

  

Dear Michael,   

I am writing to you following your correspondence with [redacted] of the A75 Action Group 

dated the second of July regarding the meeting previously scheduled with Humza Yousaf 

which was unfortunately cancelled.   

In the letter you kindly agreed to meet with the group ahead of Stena’s Transport Seminar in 

September, and you suggested that this should be arranged through my office. I am 

therefore writing to you in order to schedule a suitable date and time.   

The group are keen to meet at your earliest convenience and travel wherever is needed. I 

would be grateful if you could let me know when and where would work best for you and I 

look forward to hearing back from you soon.    

  

Best wishes,   

  

  

Emma Harper MSP   

Representing South Scotland   
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            Annex B 

Public Engagement Unit 

 

 

 

T: 0131-244 4000 
E:  CorrespondenceUnit@gov.scot 

 

 

 

Ms Emma Harper MSP 
The Scottish Parliament 
EDINBURGH 
EH99 1SP 
 
 
 

___ 
 
Your ref:  
Our ref: 2018/0025438 
30 July 2018 
 
Dear Ms Harper MSP 
 
Thank you for your correspondence to Michael Matheson dated 16/07/18 which has 
been passed to the relevant office for response or appropriate action.  
 
The Scottish Government aims to respond to you within 20 working days. Where this 
is not possible, we will endeavour to keep you updated on the progress of your 
response. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
[redacted] 
 
 
 
[redacted] 
Public Engagement Unit 
 
 

 

 

 


